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13 March 2023 

  

Dear Parents, Guardians and Students 

  

Many thanks for your support of the 2023 German exchange. 

  

I would like to invite you to a meeting on Monday 20th March at 4.30pm in Elizabeth College’s 

Hall. 

  

Amongst other things we will discuss the planned program for the April visit of the Bruckmühl 

students, hosting requirements and a possible cinema trip on the Friday evening. 

  

Regarding hosting, one of the Ladies’ College families is no longer able to host due to an 

unforeseen housing issue. Could you please contact me, if you might be willing/able to 

accommodate one of the Bruckmühl girls – her current exchange partner will look after her 

during the day. 

  

I look forward to seeing you all soon. 

  

 

 

Kind regards, 

 

 

Mr.  Morris      Mr. Chene 

  

Rchard Morris      Mr Chene,  

Head of MFL- Elizabeth College   Head of MFL- The Ladies’ College 
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